U.S. Department of Justice

- United States Attorney
Southern District of New York

The Silvio J. Mollo Building
One Saint Andrew’s Plaza
New York, New York 10007

August 15, 2000

Ms. Elena Ruth Sassower

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
P.O. Box 692, Gedney Station

White Plains, New York 10605-0069

Dear Ms. Sassower:

: I write in response to your letter dated August 9, 2000
to United States Attorney Mary Jo White in which you request that
she review your allegations of official misconduct by Alan R.
Kaufman, Chief of the Criminal Division.

In our view, this Office has fully and fairly reviewed
your various complaints and responded appropriately to your
letters. I am sorry that you are not satisfied with these
responses. As your own correspondence indicates, you are fully
aware of your option to complain about any alleged misconduct by
members of this Office to the Office of Professional
Responsibility at the Department of Justice. You may reach that
office at U.S. Department of Justice, Office of Professional
Responsibility, 950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. Room 4304,
Washington, D.C. 20530, and at (202) 514-3365.

Very truly yours,

MARY JO WHITE
United States Attorney

SHIRAH NEIMAN

Deputy United States Attorney
Tel. No.: (212) 637-2576




